
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Psalm 113: 3  

 

Dear friends, 

 

End of year camping season ended well with the last camp in January. We were happy 

to bring some youth from the North to attend our residential camp. It was a good 

experience for them, some who have never been out of their tough environment. 

 

The feedback from the youth and their pastor was very encouraging. Now more would 

like to come. 

 

 
Some of the youth from Marsabit 
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The year began well on both properties. We were happy to have 26 young people for 

the discipleship training programme. This will go to April camps where they will practice 

what they have learnt before graduating. 

 

 
 

During the training, the students are divided into different families on staff for closer 

friendship and follow up. They are all with different backgrounds, families and 

situations. 

 

Our family has met regularly, gone hiking and camping, which has been healthy for us 

all spending time in the scriptures and encouraging one another. 

 

Our weekly Bible clubs in schools are going well. Many coming to our camps are from 

schools we minister to. 
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Outreach in children homes has been encouraging. The home by Lake Victoria has been 

open to us for many years. We run camps there and now teaching the young ones how 

to play the guitar. 

 

 
 

We praise the Lord for the donation of 8 guitars that will remain in the home. We are 

happy with the impact we have on the community through this home. 

 

Flo, Ben and I are well. We are glad to crisscross the country distributing Bibles where 

they are needed. 

 

We ask for prayers for the many young people hearing the Gospel. 

 

Churches are key to our work, please pray for good relationships with the different 

denominations as we seek the youth in their churches. 

 

In His service, 

 

 

Harrison, for Flo and Ben 

 

 

 

 

Support Us at: missions.wol.org/harrisonairo 


